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NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE  
CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE OF THE 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Hermosa Beach intends to amend its 
Conflict of Interest Code (the “Code”) pursuant to Government Code section 
87306. 
 
The Appendix of the Code designates those employees, members, officers, and 
consultants who make or participate in the making of decisions and are subject 
to the disclosure requirements of the City’s Code.  The City’s proposed 
amendment adds new positions that must be designated and revises titles to 
existing positions. 
 
The proposed amended Code will be considered by the City Council on 
November 29, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the City of Hermosa Beach, 1315 Valley Drive, 
Hermosa Drive, California.  Any interested person may be present and comment 
at the public meeting or may submit written comments concerning the proposed 
amendment. 
 
Any comments or inquiries should be directed to the attention of Myra Maravilla, 
City Clerk, City of Hermosa Beach, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Drive, CA  90254; 
(310) 318-0204; mmaravilla@hermosabeach.gov.  Written comments must be 
submitted by the close of the eComment period listed on the agenda. 
 
The proposed amended Code may be reviewed and obtained from the City 
Clerk’s office. 


